In the instance of a positive COVID-19 case in class, close contacts will be notified of a possible exposure and be asked to monitor closely for any symptoms. In general, a close contact means being less than 6 feet from someone for 15 minutes or more throughout a 24-hour period. Getting tested for the virus is encouraged.

Quarantine is not necessary if:

- A student is a close contact and was wearing a well-fitted mask; OR
- A student has recovered from COVID-19 in the past 90 days (illness was confirmed with a positive lab test); OR
- A student is fully vaccinated (exposure was at least 14 days after their vaccination series was fully completed) and they do not currently have any symptoms of COVID-19.

